
~ VICTORIA 

Council Report 
For the Meeting of March 12, 2020 

To: Council Date: March 3, 2020 

From: C. Coates, City Clerk 

Subject: Victoria Subdivision and Servicing Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 3) No. 20-040 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the following bylaw be given first, second, and third readings: 
1. Victoria Subdivision and Servicing Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 3) No. 20-040 

BACKGROUND 

Attached for Council's initial consideration is a copy of the proposed Bylaw No. 20-040. 

The issue came before Council on February 27, 2020 where the following resolution was approved: 

Air Space Subdivision Fees 
That Council instruct the City Solicitor to bring forward amendments to the Victoria Subdivision and 
Development Servicing Bylaw 12-102 to establish a $15,000 fee for air space subdivision 
applications. 

Chris Coates 
City Clerk 

Report accepted and recommended by the City Managci~-=:.:~'-=-1--=:......+-~:........:::........!=-,,,z::..,,.~ 

Date: 

List of Attachments: 
• Bylaw No. 20-040 
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